





FHAW’'S TRAVELING EXHIBIT
TO FEATURE SCHOOL FORESTS

Association members who read the November issue ol “Chips &
Sawdust”, and the summary ol the Board of Directors mecting of
October, 1995, may have overlooked the explanation ol a new projeet
being undertaken. We need your help with this! The project, approved
by the Board, is the preparation of a new display with the theme of “The
School Forests of Wisconsin: Their Origins and Programs.”

The display will consist ol numcerous photos, brochures and news articles
mounted on the Association’s 6 pancl, 4 x ¢ traveling exhibit board.
Plans are to show it at various meetings and conventions of organizations
whose members may have a special interest in this type of visual
cducational aide.  Schools and libraries will also be able (0 borrow the
exhibit for short periods of (ime at no cost.

FHAW members are asked to help in this newest of the Association’s
cducational endeavors in this way: Contact a high school in your local
arca which may have a school forest and obtain copies ol their
brochuresfpamphlets describing their programs and achicvements, along
with a few black & white photos, preferably 87 x 107, of an activity in
progress in that school lorest.  Forward those materials (o Secretary
Fixmer. A special committee will scleet those school forests 1o be
fcatured in the completed display.  Also, any members having any
historical information concerning school Torests are asked 1o submit such
material.

Here is an opportunity for members (o take an active part in helping the
Associalion to achieve one ol its important goals, that of informing the
general public of the history and contributions of school forests in the
ficld of conservation education and environmental protection.

Matcrials should be submitied (0: Frank Fixmer, 6004 Ninth St., Mosincee,
W1 54455-1317.











































































